
REPORT 
 
 
TO: Motueka Community Board 
 
FROM: Chairperson C Satherley 
 
REFERENCE: E859 
 
DATE: 12th May 2005 
 
SUBJECT: MONTHLY REPORT 
 
 

 
 
 
PRE-AMALGAMATION LOANS 
 
Attached to this report is a copy of the Corporate Services Manager's report 
regarding the above loans.  This report resulted in the abolition of pre-amalgamation 
loan rates for wastewater and stormwater being included in the Draft Annual Plan. 
 
I believe that the Board needs to consider whether a submission should be made on 
this issue bearing in mind: 
 
- TDC was formed in 1989 and 16 years later these two loans are still being 

treated as Richmond and Waimea issues which is contrary to the ideals of 
amalgamation. 

 
- Since 1989 major works have been carried out on wastewater and stormwater 

in other areas of the District and these costs have been met by the appropriate 
"club". 

 
I would be interested in the Board's thoughts on this issue and whether a submission 
should be made to the Draft Annual Plan either for or against the proposal. 
 
 
ANNUAL PLAN MEETING 

 
The public meeting was held on Wednesday, 11 May 2005.  This was well attended 
and some good feedback/information was received.  The Motueka Community Board 
met on 12 May 2005 to formalise its final submission to the 2005/06 Draft Annual 
Plan. 
 
Recommendation 
 
That the Motueka Community Board approves its final submission, dated 16 May 
2005, to the 2005/06 Draft Annual Plan. 
 



 
ISSUES THAT MOTUEKA COMMUNITY BOARD MEMBERS WOULD LIKE 
RAISED ON THE AGENDA 
 
Cr Inglis 
 

 Rivers 
 
Board Member Fry 

 

 Motueka Museum Lighting 
 
 
ISSUES THAT MOTUEKA COMMUNITY BOARD MEMBERS WOULD LIKE GIVE 
UPDATES ON 
 
 
 
 
 
C Satherley 
Chairperson 
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